
FARWELL ISD 

BOARD MINUTES 

6/8/2020 

 

The Farwell ISD Board of Trustees met for a regular board meeting at 7:00 pm in the Farwell ISD 

Administration Building at 805 Ave G, Farwell, Texas. 

Members Board present were; Jason Schilling, Ryan Williams, Ashley Nichols, Joe Jaime, Vince 

Smith and Brandon Foster. 

Meeting opened at 7:15 pm with prayer by Ryan Williams, followed by the pledge. 

Motion was made by Ryan Williams and seconded by Brandon Foster to approve the consent 

agenda.  Motion passed all in favor. 

Principal’s reports given by Tonya O’Neill, Elementary principal and Kristy White, Junior High 

Principal.  Discussion of next year schedules. 

Shane Perkins, gave athletic director report.  Summer workouts started today. 

Tim Kasel, gave maintenance directors report.  Well for watering the football field is out.  Hope 

to repair soon. 

Motion made by Brandon Foster and seconded by Ashely Nichols to approve the Region 16 

service center contracts for the 2020-2021 school year.  Motion passed all in favor. 

Motion made by Vince Smith and seconded by Ryan Williams to approve the TREC contract for 

Library software from Region 11.  Motion passed all in favor. 

Motion made by Ashley Nichols and seconded by Brandon Foster to approve the Employee 

Handbook for the 2020-2021 school year.  Motion passed all in favor. 

Farwell ISD school board discussed options of inter-local agreements.  Considered Muleshoe 

ISD inter-local agreement waiver vs State wide inter-local agreement waiver.  Motion was made 

by Ryan Williams and seconded by Brandon Foster to decline Muleshoe ISD offer of an inter-

local agreement and to apply for a State Wide inter-local agreement waiver.  Motion passed all 

in favor. 

Colby Waldrop, Superintendent discussed construction projects, possible infection control ideas 

for the school district, school calendar requests from the commissioner of education, SB1566 

training for board members and superintendent on June 16  

Next board meeting on July 13 at 7:00 pm. 



Motion made by Vince Smith and seconded by Ashley Nichols.  Motion passed all in favor. 

 

 


